
 

  

 

Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project 

Victoria Park /Pakapakanthi (Park 16) Wetland 

Update 
November 2020 

Update 
With the group of poplar trees in the south 
east corner of Victoria Park/Pakapakanthi 
(Park 16) removed, the project team is now 
focusing on making sure the site is ready for 
the main construction works to commence on 
the Wetland.  

A tender process is underway to appoint a 
construction contractor by late 2020 / early 
2021.  

What’s next? 
The construction site fencing will start to go 
up in early December, and works will 
commence with the establishment of a large 
stockpile area where the soil removed to 
create the Wetland can be stored and sorted.  

The construction of the Wetland will then 
follow in early 2021.  

Access 

The construction of the Wetland will take up a 
large area, meaning that some paths and 
equipment at the southern end of Park 16 will 
not be available during this time. We will 
provide signage on site to advise you of safe 
alternate routes and detours. 

Trucks 

The construction team will mostly access the 
site from Fullarton Road, with some access 
required from Beaumont Road (from 
Greenhill Road end).  

We encourage you to keep your dog on leash 
if you are walking along the section of path 
next to Fullarton Road. 

Open Day 
Come along to our Open Day at Victoria 
Park/Pakapakanthi (opposite Grant Avenue) 
on Saturday 28 November anytime from 9am-
11am to speak to the project team and learn 
more about the new Wetland and 
construction process.  

Staying in touch 
The project team has developed detailed 
information about the project which is 
contained in the project brochure, fact sheets 
and FAQs (frequently asked questions). These 
can be found at 
www.bhkcstormwater.com.au 

Should you have any questions or comments 
please contact our dedicated engagement 
team on 1300 281 235 or at 
info@southparklands.com.au 

 

 


